7 March 2011

Dale Stewart

CEO, Shire of Denmark
South Coast Highway
Denmark 6333

Dear Mr Stewart

Re: Natural Earth Burial

We, the undersigned, write to request that an area of Denmark Cemetéry be set
aside for natural earth burials. It is our understanding that the Cemetary Advisory
Board has already given some consideration to this matter but has deferred a
decision until 2012 at the earliest. This may be too late for some of us and we ask

that they bring the proposal forward, preferably to their next meeting.

We look forward to a positive response.
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